
 

  

 

 

Application for the Post of Headteacher at St Nicholas Catholic High School 

 

Dear Applicant 

The governors and I thank you for the interest you have shown in our school and the 
key post of Headteacher. We believe that this is an exciting opportunity, and that the 
successful applicant will be joining a school that is based on very clear aims and 
principles; we aspire to live, learn and work together in the way exemplified to us by 
the life of Jesus Christ. Following a year of significant exam success, we are now 
confident of our future as we work to create an outstanding school. 

The governors are looking to appoint a Headteacher who is passionate about 
realising students’ potential and maintaining our ethos where students and staff work 
together in a dynamic, happy, and supportive environment. 

The attached job description and person specification provide more details about the 
role, and candidates are invited to visit the school and meet the students.  

When completing your application, please address the priorities described in the 
information pack.   

The closing date for applications is Monday 3rd October 2022 at 12 noon. Shortlisting 
of candidates for interview will take place on Wednesday 5th October 2022 and 
interviews will be held on 19/20th October 2022. 

I would like to thank you again for your interest in the post and I look forward to 
receiving your application.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr Chris Mottram 
Chair of Governors 
St Nicholas Catholic High School 
 


